
Next Week in Nursery 

Week Beginning 17th June 2024 

What we will be doing in school 

 

How you can help at home 

Topic – Splash! 

 

We will be learning about rockpools, seas and 

oceans.                                 

 
 

 

 

Talk to your child about any times that you 

have been to the seaside and what the sea 

was like. Do you have any photos of your 

child at the beach/in the sea that you 

could talk about with them or send into 

school? 

Have they ever seen a rock pool? 

Have they been paddling or swimming in a 

sea? 

Which country was it in? 

Look at a globe. Which parts are seas and 

which parts are land? 

Literacy 

 

We will read stories about things that live in 

rock pools and sea creatures, including 

Sharing a Shell, The Snail and the Whale, 

Rainbow Fish and Barry the Fish with Fingers. 

  

 

 

Read stories about seas and oceans. Which 

types of creatures live in them?  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths 

 

We will work on 2D shapes including circle, 

triangle, square and rectangle. We will talk 

about what these shapes look (i.e. how many 

corners, how many sides) and where we can 

find them.                             

 
 

 

 

Go on a shape hunt in your home or outside.  

Which shape is your door? 

Which shape are the windows? 

Can you spot any circle shapes on a car? 

Can you use shapes to make a picture? 
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Additional learning 
 

 

We will continue our artwork for our Take One Picture Exhibition.                                  

 
 

We will explore different media to create water themed art. 

 
 

  


